
  Agenda No 5 

 

Warden’s Report 

Open Spaces Committee 27 January 2015 

 

Jobs Done Since the Last Committee Meeting  

 We have painted and stained G W R bench on cycle track 

 Stained bench by the tennis courts  

 Put new legs on picnic bench between tennis court and canal rubbed down 
stained and re sited  

 Continued to clear leaves  

 Started to spray moss on the tennis courts  

 Helped replace new lock to cricket store  

 Put wood chipping onto all muddy entrance to parks 

  Cleared all the town Christmas trees  

 Taken delivery of the new grass mower, cut most areas and very impressed 
with the finish 

 Had tree climbers to pollard/reduce 3 trees overhanging houses at Herne Rise; 
also removed several low branches near the swings at West Crescent; 
pollarded/reduced the tree near the crossing on Canal Way  

 We have cut up the wood from the trees and cleared the brash (some we 
chipped) 

 We have started to number, take a photo and draw up a list of all the litter and 
dog bins within the town and open spaces (benches to follow) 
 

Future jobs planned 

 Plant bulbs with groups of children  

 Make bench bases  

 Put out benches  

 Thin trees on Herne Hill 

 Copice section of hedge on the ridge path  

 Cemetery make up graves that have sunk, finish trimming shrubs etc  

 Work with volunteer to start tending some of the neglected graves 

 Finish inventory bins benches etc 


